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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Curbside pickup
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:34:56 PM

From: Shelby Hales <shelbyhales@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:31 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Curbside pickup

Absolutely, you may share my previous email as well as this concern... I think Sandy City
needs to be aware people may take advantage of the allotted "free" dumpsters for remodel
demolition and larger projects which would affect the availability of the limited number of
dumpsters for annual cleanups.

Thank you,
Shelby Hales

From: Shelby Hales <shelbyhales@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 10:58 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Curbside pickup

Hey Cyndi and City Council,
We have loved the fall and spring curbside pickup and understand that may be going away. When
we joined Sandy City a few years ago, that was a huge benefit we were looking forward to

having.

Change is hard for everyone. If this change moves forward, would the dumpsters be available
Year-round or just seasonally? Do you anticipate a long waiting list for dumpsters?

Thank you for your attention to the matter,
Jared and Shelby Hales

Sent from my iPhone
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